
Geological Survey beginning 
on or about September 28, 2019

Estimated completion date of late January, 2020. 

Geological surveys will take place in the northern half of the Vineyard Wind Lease Area 501.

We encourage fishermen who may be working in the survey area to contact the fishery liaison. 

�e survey will gather data on seabed and subfloor conditions that will assist in identifying 
potential locations for future siting of offshore wind turbines and refine inter-array cable routes 

between each turbine.

Vineyard Wind is committed to communicating and working with the local fishermen in the 
region during all stages of development of the proposed offshore wind farm.

OFFSHORE WIND MARINER UPDATE NO. 19

700 Pleasant Street, Suite 510 • New Bedford, MA 02740

Please contact Crista Bank, Fishery Liaison, for latest information.
Cell: 508-525-0421 • Email:cbank@vineyardwind.com

Vessel: M/V Gerry Bordelon
LOA: 170 FT
Flag: USA
Bridge VSAT Phone: +1 832 461 4540
Email: PartyChief.GerryBordelon@terrasond.com
Standing by on VHF Channel: 13 & 16




